
   

   
     

 

 

 

From: on behalf of 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: 
Subject: In Support of Copyright 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 2:57:54 PM 

Ms. Espinel and the Obama Administration 
ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome 
invitation from the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my 
rights as a creator. 
I am a commercial photographer based in Phoenix, Arizona. The formal 
pursuit of my profession as a visual artist began with my education at the 
Colorado Institute of Art in 1984. Since then I have dedicated much 
energy, passion, time, and finances to the development of my professional 
and artistic skills. The viability of my photography business depends much 
on the control of copyright to the photographs I create. 
I stand together with all those who protect the creativity of the American 
public and fight the infringement of intellectual property. 
Sincerely, 
Martin Christopher 

MARTINCHRISTOPHER 
Commercial Photography 
602 369-4080 
www.MartinChristopher.com 
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